
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jan. 2, 2024 
 

Vienna’s New Town Council Sworn In 
 
The Town of Vienna’s new Town Council term has begun!  Town Clerk Melanie Clark 
administered the oath of office to Mayor Linda Colbert and all six Town Councilmembers at their 
first meeting at 6 p.m. on Jan. 2, 2024, in the Chambers at Town Hall.  After taking the oath, 
Mayor Colbert, returning Councilmembers Chuck Anderson, Ray Brill and Howard Springsteen, 
and new Councilmembers Sandra Allen, Roy Baldwin and Jessica Ramakis adjourned to a 
conference session to go over parliamentary procedure.   
 
This was the first time the entire Town Council was sworn in at the same time.  Prior to the 
November 2023 election, Mayor and Council seats were up for election in May on a staggered, 
two-year-term basis.  Because of a change in state election laws, municipal elections were 
required to move to the November General Election ballot, and all seats were placed on the 
ballot beginning in 2023. 
 
The current Town Council will serve until January 2026.  All seats will be up for election in 
November 2025.  To learn more about the Vienna Town Council and Councilmembers, 
visit www.viennava.gov/council. 
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